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The Department of Electronics and Communication Engineering at Maharaja Surajmal 

Institute of Technology organized a session on National Board of Accreditation. Prof. Puneet  

Azad and Dr. Shaifali M. Arora were the speakers for the session. The event was conducted on 

5th November, 2024 in Seminar Hall (#206), ECE department. The session was attended by 

final year students of ECE along with faculty members of the department. Outcome Based 

Education (OBE), Outcome based Learning and Teaching, and Outcome based assessment 

were discussed in detail by Prof. Puneet Azad. He discussed the importance of Programme 

curriculum and teaching and learning process during the entire engineering course. He also 

explained the Vision and Mission of the Institute and the department.  

 

 

The concept, formulation process and need of PEO and PSO was discussed by Dr. Shaifali M. 

Arora. The importance of program and course outcomes was explained to all the students. It 

was told to students that the purpose of the accreditation by NBA is to promote and recognize 



excellence in technical education in colleges and universities - at both the undergraduate and 

post graduate levels. The Institutes are recognized at international level due to NBA 

accreditation. The students of ECE department were benefitted by the session in terms of the 

entire process of NBA and its utilization. 
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